
  

School Safe Parking Policy

We work to keep all our children safe by:

✔ Driving at a safe speed approaching and leaving the 
school (even when we're late!)

✔ Parking only in the designated car park

✔ Keeping the staff car park free

✔ Driving clockwise around the car park

✔ Driving slowly and carefully in the drop-off area

✔ Paying attention for children at the side and rear of 
the vehicle when parking, turning, dropping off, and 
setting off. (Remember, many of our children are 
small and may not be able to see you!)

✔ Only using the disabled space if we have the right to 
do so

✔ Cooperating with volunteers helping in the car park

✔ Speaking and dealing with all car park users in a 
polite and respectful manner
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